
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS      FEB. 14, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE: (sung)  Lord Have Mercy 

PREPARATION HYMN:  349 
COMMUNION HYMN: 598 
RECESSIONAL HYMN: 599 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
FEBRUARY 14– FEBRUARY 21, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  
the gifts. 
 02-13      4:00 PM   Mary DeMaria – Daughter 

John Newcomb (26th Anniversary) – 
Family 

 02-14 9:30 AM Maureen Molumby – St. Joseph’s 
Music Ministry 
Jo-Ann Burke – The Deltry Family 

 02-15       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 02-16 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 02-17 7:30 AM Dorothy Jordan – Sister, Reggie 
 02-18       7:30 AM David Shartrand – Pat Walsh 
 02-19       7:30 AM Kathryn Sargalis – Richard Sargalis 
 02-20      4:00 PM Intentions of our Catechists –  

Pat Walsh and Grace Fay 
Father Joseph Girzone – 
The Sarnowski Family 

02-21      9:30 AM Dorothy Jordan – Lori Malloy 
B. J. Jacobs – Uncle John and 
Aunt Dorothy 

 
 
    Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 02-15 Lv 19:1-2, 11-18                   Mt 25:31-46 
Tues. 02-16 Is 55:10--11                          Mt 6:7-15 
Wed. 02-17 Jon 3:1-10                            Lk 11:29-32 
Thur.  02-18 Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25         Mt 7:7-12              
Fri.     02-19 Ez 18:21-28                          Mt 5:20-26 
Sat.    02-20 Dt 26:16-19                          Mt 5:43-48 
Sun.   02-21 Gn 15:5-12,17-18 Phil 3:17-4:1 or 3:20-4:1  

                                             Lk 9:28b-36        
 
 
  

 
 
 

Liturgical Ministers  February 20 & February 21, 2016 
 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 
Lector A. Gregoire H. Buczkowski 
Cup 1 T. Neals P. Johnson 
Cup 2 J. Layaou R. Higgins 
Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
Bread 2 K. Brooks A. DeSieno 
Bread 3 J. Wilson L. De Sieno 
Bread 4 Deacon Deacon 
Cup 3 B. Corlew S. Casella 
Cup 4 L. Neals K. Gillette 
Server Shelby McNamara J. Burke 
Server Shannon McNamara N. Fucci 
Greeter K. Brooks P. Johnson 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  2/1-2/7/16 
OFFERTORY  $4,243.98 ENVELOPE USERS 143 
ELECTRONIC GIVING   1,959.00 ELECT. USERS   20 
CHILDREN          3.80 ATTENDANCE 440 
DEBT REDUCTION   1,156.25   
FUEL        10.00   
MEMORIAL        10.00   
YM FEES        90.00   
DONATIONS       590.00   
TOTAL INCOME $8,063.03 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,908.95 
Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly 
Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 
collection amounted to $1,299.29 and 
$1,451.00 was withdrawn for various 
repair/maintenance items during the month of 
January.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 
 Remember in your prayers those members 
of our parish who are sick or suffering in any 
way, as well as those in hospitals and 
nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 
also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently especially George Gatta (wife of 
Phyllis). Keep in your prayers the men and women in 
our armed forces who are serving our country.  
 

 The Week Ahead 
Wed. Feb. 17 Lenten Presentation – 6:30PM - HFH 
Thurs. Feb. 18 Baptismal Prep. - 7PM – Church 

Social  Concerns – 7 PM - Rectory 
Fri.  Feb. 19  Stations of the Cross – 7PM - Church 



THE FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT FEBRUARY 14, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

 
 

Lenten Prayers for Hungry People: 
 
Prayer 
O Christ, in your death and resurrection, you have 
conquered all the forces of evil.  During these 
days of Lent, may we be strengthened by your 
Spirit, so that we might serve God by helping 
those who suffer from the evil of hunger.  Amen.  
 
Action 
This is an election year, when many memberts of 
Congress and a new president will be elected.  
Consider how your Lenten observance might 
include getting involved in the election process 
and finding out candidates’ views on hunger and 
poverty.  For resources to help you, visit 
www.bread.org/elections. 
 
 
THE PARISH OFFICE will be closed on Monday 
February 15th in  observance of President’s Day.  
 
 

2015 Bishop’s Appeal ~ we’ve 
gotten closer! We now have 281 
gifts & pledges totaling $70,708 ~ 
just shy of our $71,268 
assessment goal by $560.  Cut off 
for the 2015 Appeal is March 15th.  

Please help us reach that goal today!  Thanks to 
all who have been so faithful with their pledge 
payments. 

 
RICE BOWLS for the 2016 
Lenten season are 
available in Holy Family 
Hall as well as the back 
entrance. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Attention Ushers:  There will be a quick meeting 
immediately following both masses next weekend 

(February 20th & 21st) for all 
current ushers as well as those 
who are interested in ushering 
or even occasionally usher.  It is 
very important to get everyone 
together to review proper 

procedures & possibly improve upon what is 
being done.  Questions?  Please contact Deb 
Griffith at the Parish Office (346-2316). 
 
 

Mark your calendar!    March 19th is the Feast of St. 
Joseph.   Liturgy at 8:30AM followed by a light 
breakfast in Holy Family Hall.   

 
RESERVATIONS ARE NEEDED BY 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH for the 
first Soup Supper on Wednesday, 
February 17th.  As the Parish 
Office will be closed on Monday, 

please be sure to leave a message on the office 
phone (236-2316) if you plan on attending.  
Please understand that we need ample time to 
prepare and the decision will be made Tuesday 
morning whether to cancel the supper.  The 
speaker on February 17th will be Rev. James 
Donlon who will give a presentation on the 
changes in the process of obtaining an 
annulment.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
JUST A REMINDER: 
 
Christ Child Baby Shower: 
We are still collecting baby items until February 
28th.  The following new items are needed:  
receiving blankets, afghans/quilts, disposable 
diapers, booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, 
stretch suits, sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, 
baby lotion, baby wipes and outfits for a boy or 
girl. There is a crib set up in Holy Family Hall to 
accept your donations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


